
‭Dear Students of St. John XXIII,‬

‭We are thrilled to announce that our “‬‭St. John XXIII‬‭Catholic School’s 12th Annual‬
‭School-Wide Talent Show‬‭’ is just around the corner!‬ ‭All students are welcome to share the‬
‭gifts and talents that God has blessed them with during the show.‬

‭“‬‭St. John XXIII’s Got Talent‬‭” will take place on Friday,‬‭May 30 at 1:00pm in the gym.‬

‭Ideas of Talents to share:‬

‭-‬ ‭Play on an instrument‬
‭-‬ ‭Poetry reading‬
‭-‬ ‭Gymnastics‬
‭-‬ ‭Sport skills (must fit inside the stage area)‬

‭-‬ ‭Short skits/plays‬
‭-‬ ‭Original dance routines‬
‭-‬ ‭Comedy act‬

‭-‬ ‭Other creative and appropriate presentations are welcome‬
‭-‬ ‭Singing with background/instrumental music‬

‭Each act will need to be limited to 2 minutes or less‬

‭We will hold a couple of recess rehearsal/audition dates.  It is the intention to include anyone‬
‭who wants to participate, however, participants must have a well-rehearsed act at the time of‬
‭rehearsals.  Auditions will be held on Monday, April 28, Tuesday, April 29, and Thursday, May 1.‬
‭If the rehearsal is successful, students will receive a gold star.  If the rehearsal is not successful,‬
‭meaning the act wasn’t practiced enough, participants may not be able to be in the show and‬
‭they will be encouraged to try again next year.  The performance should be clearly heard,‬
‭understood, and performed.‬

‭If you want to participate, please fill out the form provided and return it‬
‭to school by Tuesday, April 22.‬

‭Thank you,‬
‭Talent Show Scouts‬


